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In an effort to keep you informed, Ocean Reef Club has just received the update below from the Medical Center.

Confirmed Cases at Ocean Reef 0

Confirmed by Dept. of Health

Tested by private labs

Pending Lab Results

Negative Lab Results

Positive Lab Results
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We urge you to continue to follow “social distancing”and other CDC guidelines.

Resources:
As the situation on the Coronavirus outbreak changes rapidly, there are several sources of information that can provide timely
updates on current conditions.

The Centers for Disease Control (CDC)- https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

The World Health Organization (WHO)- https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019

Johns Hopkins Hospital has set up a resource center with information and an interactive map to visualize and track reported
cases of COVID-19 in real time- https://coronavirus.jnu.edu/

The National Association of County and City Health Officials has a site to assist in locating your local health department-
https://www.naccho.org/membership/lhd-directory

Florida Department of Health - http.//www.floridahealth.gov/

All Club information regarding Coronavirus can be found at oceanreef.com/coronavirus
As always, as we receive updates from the Medical Center on Coronavirus, we will share them with you.
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